
PUBLIC NOTICE 

INVITATION TO QUOTE  
Notice is hereby given that the Petersburg Indian Association will receive sealed quotes for 

the PIA – EP BUILDING-MAINTENANCE LIST PROJECT -2023. The project generally consists 
of maintenance list of work in the EP building at 15 North 12th Street in Petersburg, Alaska. 
The project will be the completion of various maintenance work throughout the building as listed 
on the maintenance list. The work is outlined in the EP Building-Maintenance list which is 
available upon request. The contract quote will be for a BASIC QUOTE.  

 
All work must be completed on the EP BUILDING-MAINTENANCE LIST PROJECT - 

2023 by September 1, 2023.  
 
Sealed quotes (pages BP1 & BP2) will be received by the Petersburg Indian Association 

by hand delivery to Petersburg Indian Association. Located upstairs in the Elizabeth 
Peratrovich Building, 15 North 12th Street, Petersburg, Alaska, (Telephone 907-772-3636) 
until 11:00 a.m. prevailing time on February 10, 2023, and will be publicly in the EP Building 
conference room located upstairs. 

 
The Contract Documents may be obtained from the Petersburg Indian Association Office, 

located at 15 North 12th Street, Petersburg, Alaska (Telephone 907-772-3636), Petersburg, 
Alaska 99833.  

 
Prospective quoters are encouraged to visit 

the site before quoting.  
 
The Petersburg Indian Association 

reserves the right to reject any or all quotes, 
to waive any informality in any quotes, and to 
make award contractor as it may best serve 
the interest of the Petersburg Indian 
Association.  
Published: January 12, 19, 26, February 2, and 9, 2023

PUBLIC NOTICE  
The deadline for all Property Tax Exemption Applications for 

2023 is February 15th.   
Any qualifying party that has not already applied or any party that was 

asked to provide proof of eligibility needs to have all information in to 
the Finance office by February 15th at 4:30 p.m.  

Please remember that it is the responsibility 
of the property owner to update our office of 
changes in ownership, mailing address, 
exemption eligibility, and any other changes to 
the property.  

The Senior Citizen Property Tax Exemption Application is a onetime 
application. 
Published: January 12 and February 2, 2023

 The Southeast Alaska Power 

Agency (SEAPA) is seeking 

proposals from qualified firms to 

clear, trim, and cut 38.37 acres of 

transmission line right-of-way on 

SEAPA’s Swan-Tyee Intertie 

located on Revillagigedo Island 

north of Ketchikan in Southeast Alaska. Bids are due February 16, 

2023 at 4:00 p.m. AKST. For a complete set of bid documents with 

additional details, please navigate to: 

https://www.seapahydro.org/opportunities/bids-projects or interested 

respondents may call the SEAPA office at (907) 228-2281 for a copy. 

Published: January 12, 2023

 The Southeast Alaska Power 

Agency (SEAPA) is seeking 

proposals from qualified firms to 

clear, trim, and cut 100.37 acres of 

Swan-Bailey transmission line 

right-of-way located on central 

Revillagigedo Island north of 

Ketchikan in Southeast Alaska. Bids are due February 17, 2023 at 

4:00 p.m. AKST. For a complete set of the bid documents with 

additional details, please navigate to: 

https://www.seapahydro.org/opportunities/bids-projects or interested 

respondents may call the SEAPA office at (907) 228-2281 for a copy. 

Published: January 12, 2023


